
From: Linda Walker [mailto:linda@soundscapes.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2014 3:54 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Buffalo National River 

 

This national treasure is being threatened by the presence of an industrial farm of 
over 6,000 hogs sited near a major tributary of the Buffalo, and bordering a small 
town and school whose residents' and students' health is adversely affected as they 
are exposed to noxious fumes.  Run-off from this same operation will cause 
irreversible damage to the aquatic life in the river.   
 
Please show the people of this state and this nation that government can act wisely 
and in the name of the common good by protecting this river and surrounding environs 
from the deep harm caused by this operation and others like it. 
 
 

--  

Linda Walker 
linda@soundscapes.com 
501.350.6445 
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